Proof of Identity

KANSAS LAW REQUIRING PROOF OF IDENTITY

According to Kansas Law (S.B. 593), effective July 1, 1986, Kansas schools are required to secure proof of
identity of every child new to our school. (We are asking to see a copy of each child’s birth certificate;
other documentary evidence may be acceptable if it meets the requirements of the law and is approved
by the school building administrator.)

You will have 30 days to produce this document. If this document is not received by the last day of
September of the current enrolling year then we are required to notify the appropriate law enforcement
agency. For the welfare of your child, we urge you to take care of this matter within the allotted time to
avoid the unnecessary embarrassment and inconvenience of further action.



